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To:  All Missouri WFG Policy Issuing Agents; All WFG Title Examiners and Officers 
From:  WFG Underwriting Department 
Date:  November 27, 2024 
Bulletin No.  MO 2024-07 
Subject:  Missouri Case.net: Business Entity Search Issue 
 

WFG has learned about an issue in Missouri Case.net affecting the ability to accurately search business 
entities by name. Searches of business names may not return accurate results. Our understanding is that 
the issue began on Friday, November 22, 2024, and the Office of the State Courts Administrator is 
working on a solution. 

Until this issue with Case.net has been resolved, please have an affidavit and indemnity executed by 
all parties to the transaction.  [Click here to download the Affidavit and Indemnity form.] 

 We appreciate your patience and understanding while we deal with this issue. We will keep you 
updated and let you know as soon as the problem has been fixed.  

We hope everyone has a safe and happy Thanksgiving and, as always, we appreciate your business. 

 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/EiKfpZoEtFQppJ9

